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Under Article 13.01 of the Union Agreement between the Nova 
Scotia Department of Transportation and Public Works and the 
Canadian Union of Public Employees, Local 1867, the following 
opportunity is being posted:

Temporary Mobile 
Service Mechanic
Fleet Services (Digby)

Note: This is a term position for a period of approximately  
six months ending April 1, 2007.

The Mobile Service Mechanic is responsible for performing 
preventative maintenance; related Equipment Operator training; 
inspecting, diagnosing and repairing all types of internal 
combustion and diesel engines, heavy construction equipment 
and related systems for all road maintenance and snow removal 
fleet machinery using precision tools, gauges and computer 
diagnostics. This position will be responsible for equipment in the 
Digby base. 

To qualify, applicants must have successfully completed Grade 12 
and/or an equivalent combination of training and experience, plus 
a Provincial Certificate in Truck and Transport Repair. A Welder 
“C” certificate of qualification and a knowledge of computer 
controlled diagnostic technology would be considered assets. 
Qualification of air conditioning repair and automotive repair 
would also be assets. The applicant will have a minimum of five 
(5) years diversified mechanical experience, demonstrated oral 
and written communication skills and an ability to work in a team 
environment. A valid Nova Scotia drivers license is required.

Pay Level: $21.44 per hour

Closing Date: September 29, 2006 at 4:30 pm

Interested applicants are requested to forward their resume 
including copies of qualifications/training by 4:30 pm on 
September 29, 2006 to the attention of Don Best, Fleet Service 
Coordinator – Western District, Nova Scotia Department of 
Transportation and Public Works, 67 Crescent Drive, New Minas, 
NS  B4N 3G7; by fax at (902) 679-6052, or in person at 67 Crescent 
Drive, New Minas, NS.

The Department thanks all applicants for their interest, but only 
those selected for interviews will be contacted. Those applicants 
having current length of service with the Department of 
Transportation and Public Works will have preference over other 
applicants, as per the existing CUPE Union Agreement.


